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From: Jessica Wilson

To: <clerk@toronto.ca>

CC: Councillor Mike Layton <councillor_layton@toronto.cas, Eileen Denny <eil..
Date: 12/16/2013 11:56 AM

Subject: In re City Council motions PG29.8, PW27.10, and GM26.8

December 16, 2013

Attention: Ms. Marilyn Toft, Council Secretary

Dear Members of Council,

On behalf of the Ossington Community Association, | am writing to support CORRA's request that, should
Council deem adequate the recommendations in PG29.8 for strengthening the protocol used to evaluate
the location and consultation process as it relates to telecommunication tower and telecommunication
antenna proposals within the City, that Council act:

1. To ensure the amended proposed protocol applies to the City's local boards or agencies including
Toronto Hydro that may have the authority or permission to install telecommunication tower and
telecommunication antenna proposals within the City;

2. To ensure that any private agreements the City may contract to permit the installation of
telecommunication tower and telecommunication antenna proposals incorporate the amended proposed
protocol requirements in the negotiated contracts; and

3. To refuse the permission to install telecommunication tower and telecommunication antenna
proposails of 15M or less on the City's public right-of-way, a use that is currently not permitted.

The Ossington Community Associaton agrees with CORRA that satisfaction of these requests will provide
some level of predictability for concerned residents in evaluating the location of telecommunication tower
and antenna proposals, and will demonstrate to other operators wishing to install such equipment to
respect the City's protocol.

Sincerely yours,
Jessica Wilson

Ossington Community Association
416-531-2365



